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The Principe! of Concerned College

Head of the Concerned Department/Institution

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is to bring to your kind notice that the schedule of DUSU Elections 2019-20 has already
been notified by the Registrar, University of Delhi and the process of DUSU Elections have

already started. The delegation of students organizations have raised different issues; it is

requested to kindly consider following relevant issues and make arrangements to address

them:

1. The election booths within college premises should have disability access and should be

friendly to disabled people.

2. The electronic voting machines should be kept in a uniform order across all booths in

the sequence of President. Vice-President. Secretary, and Joint-Secretary.

3. Each booth set up should have EVIVls for both college elections and DUSU Elections in

the same area to increase voter participation and streamline the voting for college

elections and DUSU Elections.

4. fhe voting must be allowed on both - college heard or fee slips aiongwil^ ;^

Card, such as Driving Licence, Aadhar, Pan Card or Voter ID Carji.

I'-'Srmie NOTA option will be available, for DUSU Elections and shall
Elections too.

6. Verification of marksheet of the nominated students shall be done either online or

through forensic agency.

With regards,

(Prof. Ashok K. Prasad)

Chief Election Officer, DUSU

University of Delhi


